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17-19 Jan 2020 Yankee Sportsman Classic 

Above - Kenneth Watt, Top right - Bob Bernier  

Bottom right - Bill Rowe & Ruth Ring. Alan Nye, Hugh Ross, 

Jean-Miguel Bariteau, and Robert White also participated. 
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4 Food Service Certification photos 

  

  

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Burlington VT Flotilla 15-02, 1SR 
 

Flotilla Commander:   Robert T. White 

Flotilla Vice Commander:  Bob Bernier 
 

http://wow.uscgaux.info/about.php?unit=014-15-02 
https://www.facebook.com/US-Coast-Guard-Auxiliary-

Flotilla-15-02-Burlington-VT-351235695499189/ 

 

 

http://www.dhs.gov/
http://wow.uscgaux.info/about.php?unit=014-15-02
https://www.facebook.com/US-Coast-Guard-Auxiliary-Flotilla-15-02-Burlington-VT-351235695499189/
https://www.facebook.com/US-Coast-Guard-Auxiliary-Flotilla-15-02-Burlington-VT-351235695499189/
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 E M B E D D E D  L I N K S  

Please note: this newsletter contains embedded links.  To 

access the website of the link, hover your mouse over the 

underlined link and you will see the website url. Simply hold 

down the “Ctrl” button on your keyboard and then right click 

your mouse to go to the link. On PDF’s, just click on the link. 

C A L E N D A R  O F  E V E N T S  

D-TRAIN 1SR 

Mar 6-8 2020 

Newport, Rhode Island 

https://www.d1dtrain.org/copy-of-schedule-of-
events 

_____________________________________________ 

Buntline Hitch Knot 
 

https://www.animatedknots.com/buntline-hitch-knot 

 

Official Vermont Boating Safety Course Online 
https://www.boat-ed.com/vermont/ 

__________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

______________________________________ 

 

 

4 Key Points to Discuss with Boaters: 

 

1. Always Wear It 

2. Take a Boating Safety Course 

3. Get a Vessel Safety Check 

4. Don’t BUI 

 

 
 

Wear It! Inflatable Life Jacket Education video 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VFEDdkhZuAg&feature

=email 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Editor:  Ruth Ring, FSO-PB, 15-02, 1SR. 

ruth_ring@msn.com 

Submit articles/photos NLT 2 weeks 

prior to the next meeting, or as directed. 

 

Flotilla 15-02: 

Meeting Location: 

U.S.C.G. Station Burlington 

 1 Depot Street 
Burlington, VT 05401 

Meeting Time: 
1st Wednesday of each month 

 at 19:00 hours (7 p.m.) 

  

 

 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE – PRIVACY ACT OF 1974 
Disclosure of this material is subject to provisions of the Privacy Act of 1974. This Act, with certain exceptions, prohibits disclosure, 
distribution, dissemination, or copying of any material containing home address, home telephone number, spouse’s names, and social 
security numbers, except for official business. Violations may result in disciplinary  
action by the Coast Guard and/or civilian criminal sanctions. 

 

Open Flotilla Positions 
FSO-IS  Information Systems Officer 
FSO-MS  Marine Safety & Environment Officer 
FSO-PA  Public Affairs Officer 
Please volunteer for one of the positions listed above. 
You will learn a lot, help the flotilla function more 
effectively, and receive help from other knowledgeable 
members when needed. 
 
 
To read the general job descriptions for these positions, 
check out this link posted by another unit: 
http://wow.uscgaux.info/content.php?unit=130-05-
02&category=staff-officers 
 
 

Have you submitted your 7029? 

 

Each member should submit one monthly. 

 

 

 

 

*** About Boating Safety Class - Instructors Needed *** 

17-19 Mar 2020, 1800-2100, at Milton High School 

Library. If interested in becoming an instructor, contact 

Robert White, Flotilla Commander.  

https://www.d1dtrain.org/copy-of-schedule-of-events
https://www.d1dtrain.org/copy-of-schedule-of-events
https://www.animatedknots.com/buntline-hitch-knot
https://www.boat-ed.com/vermont/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VFEDdkhZuAg&feature=email
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VFEDdkhZuAg&feature=email
mailto:ruth_ring@charter.net
http://wow.uscgaux.info/content.php?unit=130-05-02&category=staff-officers
http://wow.uscgaux.info/content.php?unit=130-05-02&category=staff-officers
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Flotilla Human Resources Officer FSO-HR 
http://wow.uscgaux.info/Uploads_wowII/H-DEPT/FSO_HR_Job_Info.pdf 

 

 

 

Job Summary and Duties  
 
 
The Flotilla Staff Officer of Human Resources (FSO-HR) will exercise staff responsibility and supervision over all 
matters pertaining to the Flotilla's member resources program and keep the Flotilla informed of all developments 
in this AOR (Area of Responsibility).This officer will maintain close liaison with the Division Staff Officer of 
Human Resources. He or she will develop, plan and implement programs and activities to promote the growth of 
the Auxiliary by obtaining new members and providing new members with information. They should consider 
developing biographical files of all members in the Flotilla and maintain any appropriate records, training, merits, 
offices held, etc. on each member. Likewise, the officer will develop and implement programs and activities 
designed to retain members who may be drifting into inactivity by failing to attend meetings, who fall below their 
certification quotas, or are not participating in other Flotilla activities and programs. This officer will attempt to 
meet with each member and brief the Flotilla Commander on the outcome prior to any disenrollment action of 
any member.  
 
 
He or she will make an effort to promote membership in the Auxiliary by providing verbal information, handouts 
and literature, and following up on all leads of prospective members. The officer will encourage and guide the 
new member through the new member process, assist those ordering uniforms, materials, etc., and guide them 
in areas of interest to the new Auxiliarist. The officer should maintain contact with retired Auxiliary members and 
be certain they receive newsletters and are invited to functions and fellowship activities, report monthly to the 
VFC and will provide a report at Flotilla meetings on all AORs. The goal of adding one new prospective member 
each month is recommended and name and addresses of these individuals should be provided to the FSO-SR to 
keep the prospects up-to-date.  
 
 
 
Congratulations to Ken Watt. He will be our new Flotilla Human Resources Officer. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://wow.uscgaux.info/Uploads_wowII/H-DEPT/FSO_HR_Job_Info.pdf
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January 2020  
Food Service Certification Training with Instructor John Gallagher 

 

        
(L-R) Alan Nye and Bob Bernier    Gary Slusher with John Gallagher in background 

 

      
Eric Baruzzi facing camera.   (L-R) John Gallagher, Eric Baruzzi, Bob  Bernier, 

Gary Slusher, Alan Nye 
 
 

         
(L-R) Gary Slusher, John Gallagher, Bob Bernier  (L-R) Alan Nye, Gary Slusher, Bob Bernier 
 

(Photos by Lynn Enny, who also participated in the Food Service training.) 


